
GHS Morning Announcement 

                                                            Wednesday, October 28, 2020 
 

Please stand for the pledge of allegiance. Pause for everyone to stand  "I pledge allegiance to the flag of 

the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

The Media Center is closed 4th period and again from 12:30 – 1:30 today. 

 

Attention Staff and Students, 

Lifetouch will be here on Thursday, October 29th to take picture retakes. Pictures will begin at 7:15 in 

the small gym. 

 

GHS Theater Club will be holding our first workshop next Monday (November 2nd) after school in the Media 

Center.  Please stop by to see Mrs. Roessner or Mr. Buckingham if you have any questions.  More official 

information will be added in the coming weeks. 

 
Fellowship of Christian Athletes free lunches have started up again every Thursday in the 
media center all three lunch periods. All are welcome you do not have to be in a sport to 
attend. Hope to see you there! 

 

The Sophomores have a solid lead in Spirit Points, but there are still plenty of opportunities left to 

overtake them Freshmen, Juniors, and Seniors! If you are in your 1980’s wear remember to fill out 

today’s Form to be counted. Tomorrow is class colors day; Seniors wear black, Juniors wear blue, 

Sophomores wear white, and Freshmen wear red. Tomorrow night is the first ever reverse parade! 

Drive through GHS campus to see “We Got the Beat” come to life! Homecoming Court, Fall sports 

teams, The Band Of Pride, and your peers will be competing for prizes like Best Social Distancing 

and Best Application of Mask to Theme. The parade will be open 6-7 P. There will be spectator 

awards, too! See Wednesday night’s update and Student Council Social Media for more parade 

information.  Don’t forget to vote for Homecoming Queen and Chief Greenwave- voting closes 

tomorrow at 3 P. Please see your email and GHS News for more Homecoming news and updates 

 

GHS FCCLA is holding the Amazing FCCLA Kick Off yearly meeting this Thursday October 29th in Mrs. Potters 

room, room 130 afterschool until 4. In order to be part of FCCLA you must have taken at least 1 class with Mrs. 

Potter or currently be in a class this semester! We will be doing a pumpkin painting contest, fun Games and 

much more! If you have any questions you can ask Mrs. Potter room 130 or see FCCLA President Braci 

Swisshelm or Vice President Desiree Banfill! Hope to see you there!  

 

For lunch today we are serving:  Chicken nuggets, popcorn chicken, dinner roll, salads, wraps, bbq rib 
sandwich, ham & turkey pocket, pepperoni breadstick, fresh broccoli, celery, green beans, baby carrots, cole 
slaw, potato salad and a wonderful assortment of fruit 
 
 
 
 
 



Staff Absent                   Sub In 
NJROTC  K. Denman 
D. Hardyman  R. Tester 
T. Griesdorn  W. Marker 
L. Beasecker  M. Everman 
J. King   S. Hahn 
K. Sherman  In-House 
R. Defrain  M. Lehman 
S. Buckingham J. Sgro 
S. Mikesell  J. Dillon 
A. Schoen  J. Gonzalez 
K. Bush  D. Nicholson 
C. Sykes  In-House/A.Eberwein 
S. Zumbrum  In-House 
J. Shutts  In-House 


